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AIOñauk 2351 Renton 5 -3424 

INTERLAKE BROADCASTING CORP. N. 7th & Park Avenue RENTON, WASHINGTON 

September 22, 1952 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 

434 Maple Street N.E. 

Albuquerque, Ne;; Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This is to acknowledge and thank you for your letter dated 

September 15th regarding verification of your reception of KXRN. 

We are very interested in your report and wish to confirm 

it as of that date, September 15th. We greatly appreciate your 

writing us and hope you are able to tune us in again with success. 

Very truly yours, 

Frank Cook 
Chief Engineer 
Station KXRN 
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